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CHARLESTON 22, WEST VIRGINIA

July 6, 1964

Dr. Fred C. Cole

President

Washington and Lee University
Lexington, Virginia

Dear Dr. Cole:

Confirming our telephone conversation
of this morning, I advise you that I agree with you
that you could not do otherwise than accept the
request of the President to serve on the nation-
wide committee relating to the recent Civil Rights
legislation. I hope that the other members of
the committee will be congenial and that the work
of the committee will be productive of sane counsel
and that the President will respect such counsel.

Looking forward to seeing you on the 24th
and 25th of July, if not sooner, I am

Yours sincerely,

h/d Homer A. Holt




